
 

 

 

TO: Depot Network 

DATE: October 5, 2023 

RE: Delay in Permit Cancellation for Evansburg Bottle Depot 
 

The BCMB would like to advise the Depot Network that following the Depot Notice dated September 28, 2023, 
the Evansburg Bottle Depot operator has expressed their intention to seek a judicial review of the BCMB 
Hearing Panel’s decision and a stay of the sanctions ordered. 
 
Due to this development, the cancellation of the depot’s operating permit will be delayed until the court renders 
a decision on any stay application. This means the depot will remain open until further notice. 
 
For more information, please contact the BCMB compliance team by calling/emailing:  
 
Phone: 780-424-3193  
Toll Free: 1-888-424-7671  
Email: compliance@bcmb.ab.ca  
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